
The purple line indicates the proposed new riding boundaries

The Erin Mills Federal Riding 
Boundaries are Changing

HAVE YOUR SAY
Submit your feedback in writing

By email: 

ON@redecoupage-federal-redistribution.ca

By addressed mail:

Ms. Paula Puddy
Commission Secretary

Federal Electoral Boundaries Commission for Ontario
PO Box 37018 Southdale
London, Ontario N6E 3T3

Attend a virtual or in-person hearing

The deadline to register online to attend a 
public hearing is September 25th, 2022

Virtual Hearing 
for Mississauga, Halton, Guelph, 
Brampton, Caledon, Dufferin, 
and Wellington

Wednesday, 
September 28th, 2022

6:30pm

Register at:
redecoupage-redistribution-2022.ca



For more information regarding this process, you may contact the 
Federal Electoral Boundaries Commission of Ontario:

1-855-747-7224

1-800-361-8935

redecoupage-redistribution-2022.ca

ON@redecoupage-federal-redistribution.ca

Phone:

Phone (TTY):

Website:

Email Address:

Register at: redecoupage-redistribution-2022.ca

iqra.khalid@parl.gc.ca@IqraKhalidMP
Social icon

Circle
Only use blue and/or white.

For more details check out our
Brand Guidelines.

Sign up for my e-newsletter to receive regular updates on what’s happening in Mississauga-Erin Mills!

iqrakhalid.libparl.ca/email-updates

COMMUNITY OFFICE
3184 Ridgeway Drive, Unit 41, Mississauga, ON, L5L 5S7 Phone: 905.820.8814

OTTAWA OFFICE
Suite 529, Wellington Building, Ottawa, ON, K1A 0A6 Phone: 613-995-7321

CONTACT
YOUR MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT

The Constitution of Canada requires a study of federal electoral boundaries following each 10-year census 
in order to account for changes in population distribution in Canada. This process is led by separate and 

independent commissions for each province to establish new electoral boundaries for each riding.

The current federal electoral redistribution process began in October 2021 and the commissions have 
released their proposed new boundaries for Ontario. This includes changes to the borders of our riding of 
Mississauga-Erin Mills. Please note that residents north of Thomas Street will be moved to the new riding 

of Mississauga-Meadowvale.

The commission for Ontario is hosting public hearings for residents to ask questions and learn more 
about this process. You may make a written submission through their website, or register to attend their 

upcoming virtual hearing for Mississauga on September 28th.

Why are Federal Boundaries Changing?

We appreciate the efforts of public servants in these commissions and ask you to please be respectful when providing your feedback.


